
 
19 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Arrangements for Eid ul-Fitr 
 
After the Easter holidays we will be approaching the end of the holy month of Ramadan. 
 
It is expected that Eid will fall on either Tuesday 9 April or Wednesday 10 April 2024. 
 
We would like to remind parents and carers that students are only allowed one day off school to 
celebrate Eid. 
 
For students and families not celebrating Eid, Waverley School and Waverley Studio College will 
remain open as normal for those students. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

  

  
     Sukhbir Farar 
     Executive Principal                             

Jacq Kler 
Principal  
Waverley Studio 
College 

Satnam Dosanjh 
Principal  
Waverley School -
Primary 

Hugh Derry 
Principal 
Waverley School – 
Secondary & Sixth Form 

 

    

    


